LQVASCULAR
SOCIETY

The Vascular Society would like to wish members a happy festive season.
Thank you everyone for your dedicated patient care over the last twelve months.

We hope that you can find time in the next ten days to unwind and enjoy with friends and family
in readiness for the New Year.

MERRY CHRSIMAS!



